Nimesh Sangani

From: Scott Zolendziewski <szolendziewski@anduril.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 1, 2020 5:00 PM

To: Nimesh Sangani

Subject: Re: STA 1366-EX-ST-2020 Irvine, CA

Hi Nimesh,

You can withdraw this STA request (1366-EX-ST-2020)

| want to keep 1492-EX-ST-2020. | hope this timeline is more favorable for your office?
Scott

Scott Zolendziewski

Anduril Industries

scottz@anduril.com
(910) 922-3243

From: Nimesh Sangani <Nimesh.Sangani@fcc.gov>
Date: Thursday, October 1, 2020 at 1:58 PM

To: Scott Zolendziewski <szolendziewski@anduril.com>
Subject: STA 1366-EX-ST-2020 Irvine, CA

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Scott,

| finally got an official response from NTIA stating that they are unable to coordinate with federal agencies before the
End Date and wanting to know if you can change the dates for your STA request. The technical parameters will still be
the same that you had initially listed (ERP 6309.5 kW and 43Hz). Would you like to like to change the date or would you
prefer to withdraw this STA request?

Vv/r,

Nimesh Sangani

Federal Communication Commission
Office of Engineering & Technology
0: (202) 418-2480

The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments from Anduril Industries Inc may contain confidential and/or proprietary information, and is intended
only for the named recipient to whom it was originally addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, distribution, or copying of this e-mail or its
attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and permanently delete the e-mail
and any attachments.



